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MEC MCHUNU TO ANNOUNCE BEGINNING OF CONSTRUCTION OF KHOMFINI 

RIVER BRIDGE 

 

The KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mr. Willies 

Mchunu, will announce the beginning of the construction of much-needed Khomfini river 

bridge on Tuesday (12 February 2016), linking the Nkandla and Msinga communities. 

 

The construction of Khomfini Tugela River Vehicle Bridge, which is located under the 

Nkandla and Msinga Local Municipalities, which in turn are in the Uthungulu and 

Umzinyathi District Municipalities respectively, marks the continuation of the 

government's programme to develop rural communities. 

 

Mchunu will be accompanied by Mayors, traditional leaders, and leadership of 

stakeholder organisations. 

 

The details are as follows: 

 

Date:  Tuesday, 16 October 2016 

Venue: Khomfini next to Mtateni (KwaNgono) 

Time: 09h00 

 

Members of the media are invited to cover this event. 

 

Ends. 

 

Media contacts: 

Kwanele Ncalane -072 803 1462/ 079 699 5755/ Kwanele.ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za 

Nathi Sukazi 081 018 0518/ Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za 

Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za 

Twitter: @KZNTransport 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport 
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